
Dear Bulldog Family,

Thank you for your support & 

participation in our Trunk or Treat event. 

We were extremely happy to see our 

students enjoy a few minutes of an 

annual event they truly enjoy!

The following few months have been 

very different, but our community has 

been very dedicated & supportive in 

various ways. Our teachers strive to 

make the in-person and remote 

learning students feel as one class. Their 

ways of incorporating lessons & 

conversations with both teaching 

models has been impressive!

We will all continue to provide a rigorous 

curriculum within a family environment 

and need all students to complete and 

submit their assignments on time. This will 

allow us all to continue moving forward 

academically with all of our students. 

Agendas, weekly calendars & 

gradebook monitoring are ways you 

can support your child in this vital area.

We look forward to seeing you in our 

Administration-Parent Chats for more 

information & ways  you can support 

your child’s academics.

Reinforce the importance of safe behaviors:
-wearing the mask correctly

-washing hands often
-distancing between others

-attend school daily & on time
-wear proper school uniform daily

-encourage the practice of healthy coping 
behaviors such as exercising, reading,  

journaling, relaxation techniques & 
communicating with family & friends daily.
*Remember we love you & look forward to 

seeing you daily!*

11/3: Teacher Planning Day
Admin & Parent Chats via ZOOM
Election Day- Go vote

11/6: Report Cards released
11/11: Veteran’s Day
11/12: PALS & EESAC 8:00am via Zoom 
11/17: Honor Roll Presentations
11/23 & 11/24: Holiday Show taping
11/24: Classroom Thanksgiving Feasts 
11/25: Teacher Planning Day

11/26: Thanksgiving Day
11/27: Thanksgiving Holiday
11/25-11/27: School Closed 


